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Comments: Thank you for the email updates during this planning process. I also thank you for the emphasis on

protection of wildlife. Based on the statistics of how the proliferation of motorized routes affect wildlife, I urge you

to correct this problem as much as possible; no new routes, and reclaim many of the user-generated routes.


